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Interviews were conducted at Illinois Valley High 

School to fill the Night Custodian position. We had a 

number of well qualified applicants. It was difficult 

to choose just one. 

Jason Davis has been selected to fill the position. 

Jason has only been subbing for us only a short 

period of time. During that time he has made a 

great impression and has done a fantastic job. We  

welcome him to the district.  

We are currently still working on filling the open 

position at Fort Vannoy. We will keep you updated 

with our progress.

The custodial staff is gearing up for spring break 

projects. This is a great opportunity for us to get 

some projects completed along with some custodial 

training.

Most of the crews spring break will be focused on deep 

cleaning carpets, scrubbing and refinishing hard surface 

floors along with deep clean of offices and class rooms. 

These breaks during the school year are important to 

our asset preservation. It allows the staff to get those 

high traffic carpet areas deep cleaned and tile areas 

protected with new finish, which in-turn extends the life 

of the flooring. There truly is more  to custodial then just 

cleaning and presenting a nice appearance.   

We will also be taking the time to hold training and 

introduce the next process in our ARAMARK Quantum 

Leap Cleaning System.  


